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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, Suite 3100
101 Marietta Street, N. W.
Atlanta, GA 30303

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2
LICENSE NO. DPR-23
DOCKET NO. 50-261

RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 79-03A

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In response to your letter of April 4, 1980, transmitting
IE Bulletin 79-03A concerning longitudinal weld defects in ASME SA-312,
Type 304 stainless steel p.ipe, Carolina Power & Light Company submits
the following information:

Carolina Power & Light Company has only recently received the
background information necessary to perform an engineering evaluation
of the impact of this bulletin on our Robinson Plant. This evaluation
cannot be completed by the original due date of the bulletin, August 6,
1980.

D
Carolina Power & Light Company will provide you with the required

information by September 22, 1980. Should you have any questions
regarding this information, please contact my staff.

Yours very truly,

d ht4.

B. J. Fur
Vice Presi ent

Nuclear Operations
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cc: Mr. Harold D. Thornburg
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